
From: Network of Care <info@nocnews.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 12/20/2016 3:01:55 PM
Subject: Season's Greetings from Trilogy and the Network of Care

From all of us at Trilogy and the Network of Care, we wish you and 
your families a beautiful and loving holiday season.

A ll the best to you in 2017.

Peace,

The staff at Trilogy

1101 5th Ave. Suite 250 San Rafael, CA 94901 

info@nocnews.org |  View in browser |  Unsubscribe

© 2016 Trilogy Inegrated Resources

mailto:Network%20of%20Care%20%3Cinfo@nocnews.org%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
mailto:info@nocnews.org
http://go.trilogyir.com/webmail/61022/416109102/e5281fa177223bcb43a4710bfa8ecb2c
http://go.trilogyir.com/unsubscribe/u/61022/e5281fa177223bcb43a4710bfa8ecb2c/416109102

